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Most paragraphs have links to take you to more information on the school website or the
internet.  Click anywhere on the paragraph

UPCOMING SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

September

4 - 6 Mohican Camp: Grade 6

5 - First Communion Parent Meeting: Lower

Level - 7:30pm

6 - Mumkin paper orders due

9 - Mumkin online orders due

10 - Home & School Meeting: Media Center -

6:00pm

10 - Advisory Board: Media Center: 7:00pm

12 - Confirmation Parent Meeting: Lower Level -

7:30pm

 

 

 

URGENT VOLUNTEERING NEEDS

The cafeteria is looking for parents to give one lunch

period a month helping to serve lunch to our students.  

If you are able to volunteer, please contact Peggy

Hoffman (phoffman3@cdeducation.org) Cafeteria

Manager .  It is imperative that we have enough

volunteers to operate an efficient lunch period.  

 

 

 

Playground Duty - We are always looking for

parents or grandparents to help monitor indoor or

outdoor recess from 11am to 12am.  Please

consider giving one hour a month.  Contact Sarah

Gipe (sgipe@kkg.org) if you are interested. Younger

siblings are welcome for playground duty.

Families are required to contribute to our school by

sharing their time and talent.  Each family is required

to volunteer 50 hours a year. To volunteer you will

need to attend a Protecting God's Children course

and have your fingerprints on file.

http://stcatharineschool.com/
http://stcatharineschool.com/parents/school-calendars/
http://stcatharineschool.com/parents/school-calendars/
http://stcatharineschool.com/parents/cafeteria/
http://stcatharineschool.com/get-involved/volunteers/playground-volunteer-schedule/
http://stcatharineschool.com/get-involved/volunteers/


 

Remember...Most questions can be answered by visiting www.stcatharineschool.com

HOME & SCHOOL

CAP - Creative Activities Program

Creative Activities Program (CAP) is in need of volunteers to help

lead clubs for the fall sessions.Clubs are open to grades 1-8 and

one day a week after school from approximately 3:00 to 4:00. The

fall session dates are from Oct. 7 to Nov. 15. Please consider

giving an hour per week on the day of your choice to lead a club.

This would be a great way to earn volunteer hours and can be

anything from Legos to gardening to science club. I am happy to

help with any ideas and materials to get your club started. We

also will reimburse you for all materials used.

Our students really enjoy participating in after school clubs but it

is essential for parent involvement to keep these clubs going. 

Please contact Jasmine Williams at

Jasmine.williams03@ymail.com by Sept. 27 if you are interested.

Potential ideas: Archery, Board games, Dodgeball, Lego (CAP has

a large collection of Legos for use), Puzzles, Rocket

Building/STEM, Sewing

Fall Fundraiser - Mumkins

All Mumkin paper order forms with

payments are due this Friday, 9/6.  Online

orders must be submitted no later than

Monday, 9/9.  All orders can be picked up

between 4:30p -9:00p Friday, 9/20.

Advertising in The Caller
Every year St. Catharine Home & School provides

The Caller to each family in our school and

preschool.  To help offset the cost of printing we

offer space to advertise your business or service. If

you are interested, click on this paragraph for an

advertising form.

http://stcatharineschool.com/
http://stcatharineschool.com/get-involved/home-school/programs-fundraisers-volunteers/cap/
http://stcatharineschool.com/get-involved/home-school/programs-fundraisers-volunteers/mumkin-sale/
http://stcatharineschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/190830-Caller-Advertise-Form.pdf


 

For consideration in future newsletters, please email info@stcathschool.com 

PARISH

SCRIP is a program that allows families to save for school with daily

purchases.  Over the last 10 years our families have saved over $300,000 in

tuition and it just got easier.  You can now use Credit Cards to pay for your

SCRIP cards! Physical gift cards are available every full week of school, they

are ordered on Monday and delivered to your students backpack on Friday

morning of the same week.  For example the first order week is August 26

the cards will be delivered on Friday, August 30.  SCRIP NOW and Reload

cards are available all the time regardless of the full week of

school.  Questions?  Visit the SCRIP page on the St. Catharine School

website or feel free to email at stcatharinetrip@yahoo.com or call Jeni

Cooke 614-214-4070.

SCRIP

Cub Scout Recruitment Night

Tuesday, September 10, 2019 at St.

Catharine Church

6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Open to all boys K – 5 grades.  

We’ll have activities for the boys and

information for the parents.  Registration

can be done onsite that evening.  Please

join us to learn more!!! Can’t make it that

night, but still interested? Email Chris

Henney at henneyc@gmail.com. 

BOY SCOUTS

http://stcatharineschool.com/parents/trip/
https://stcatharine.com/alpha
http://stcatharineschool.com/students/scouts/

